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Notice  of  Event 

Tuesday through Friday 

 September 10th through September 13th, 2024 
(8:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.) 

 

Rio Rico Medical and Fire District (RRMFD) will be 

holding a 911 Memorial,  

Wednesday, September 11th, 2024 

At RRMFD Station 3, 822 Pendleton Dr. 

Rio Rico, Az.  85648 

 

Rio Rico Medical and Fire District (RRMFD) 

will be conducting various trainings 

Tuesday through Friday 

 September 10th through September 13th, 2024 

at the Esplendor Resort 

 1069 Camino Caralampi, Rio Rico, Az.  85648 

 

A Quorum of the RRMFD Board and the local PSPRS 

Board Members may be attending.  This is not a RRMFD 

or PSPRS board meeting and while District and PSPRS 

business may be discussed there will be no decisions 

made by the RRMFD or the local PSPRS Board at these 

events.  For additional information, call (520)-281-8421 
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